
Is it Safe to Fly?
by Jerry Gordon with Amb. R. James Woolsey and Lisa Benson (December 2015)

Saturday morning, October 31st, 2015 Flight 9268 a Metrojet Airbus A321 with 224

largely Russian tourists, and crew aboard was on a course for St. Petersburg

from Sharm el-Sheikh on Egypt’s Sinai Red Sea.  more>>>
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